Hi Parents! 
 
Our schools (both Middle and High School) are participating the Healthy Kids Colorado Survey this semester! This is very important, as we recognize the need to understand student health and wellness and the factors impacting them.  Please understand that your student will remain anonymous when taking the survey.  We are only trying to assess risk factors and concerns as a whole so that we can address the issues that arise within our school.  
  
Our school’s survey date is: Tuesday, October 19th. 
 
We will be providing the survey during 4th period.  The survey will be administered online (taking 45 minutes or less) and students will take the survey using their IPADs.

We will be sending the attached Google form home to parents via email on Monday, October 11th along with a dialer to remind you to check your email.  This is to inform parents of the survey and what it is about.  THE ONLY REASON A PARENT SHOULD COMPLETE THE GOOGLE FORM IS IF THEY WISH TO OPT THIER STUDENT OUT OF TAKING THE SURVEY!!!  They can also access the form here.

Please feel free to call if you have any questions or concerns:  252-7950

